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To whom it may concern,

I have had the pleasure to have employed April Short on a casual basis as Security Personnel this

year for our Whoop up Days 2011 festival. April Short was punctual and attentive to the work that

was required of her. April attended all her shifts and was willing to go the extra mile to ensure the

success and efficient operation of the festival. I would have no problems hiring this employee for

future shows and hope that she is able to achieve prosperity in their future. She is very pleasant and

attentive to the importance and depth that is required of a Security assistant at a festival with such a

diverse clientele and age group.

Please feel free to contact me with any other questions as I will do my best to aid in their future

endeavors.

Sincerely

Francis Murphy


